Folks,
We have got a deal on rooms from the Super 8 motel in Tomah, WI for the Fort McCoy event. I have the rooms reserved in my name (Nick Mullet) You will have until September 10th to confirm your reservation after that the rooms will be released. The number for the Super 8 is (608) 372-3901 . The contact person’s name is Michele.

Nick Mullet
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